
 

Hey, ima make a short 
animation.  
“Better Luck Next Time 
Meme” 
I need to draw an Oc of 
yours that gives player 
vibes.  
Theme is my oc(basically me 
💀🥲) is asking your Oc 
out, but your Oc ends up 
rejecting my loaf 💔💔 
better luck next time 
basically hehe 
 
 
Your Oc can literally just 
be you, but I need a full 
body reference with color 
and details. Can be 
simplified too, I’d deeply 
appreciate it❤



I know I’ve said in the 
past that I’d make an 
animation for someone, but 
my progress has been 
deleted by the app being 
updated, and my motivation 
literally died atp 🥲😭😭🫠 
 
 
I do feel like I’ll 
eventually have time during 
the upcoming spring break, 
so I promise to at least 
make this one! I’ll let 
y’all know when I announce 
it in a random post from 
the future 😅🫶🫶


